
 
 

 
 
 
Dr. Carol Robertson Lopez 
Chairperson 
Sister Cities International 
1012 14th Street Suite 1400 
Washington, DC  20005 
 
April 11, 2022 
 
Re: Judge Littlejohn Support for the 2022 SCI Board of Directors 
 
Dear Dr. Robertson Lopez, 
 
This letter is written on behalf of Judge Bill C. Littlejohn (Ret) who is applying to serve 
as a member of the board of directors for Sister Cities International (SCI).  I have known 
Judge Littlejohn since 2019 when I coordinated the 2019 Africa Summit as part of our 
Annual Conference in Houston, Texas. 
 
Before moving to Houston, he was active and a founding member and Chair of the 
Dayton, OH-Monrovia, Liberia Sister Cities.  Since moving to Texas, he has also 
become active in the Houston Sister Cities and is also a founding member of the 
Houston-Monrovia Sister Cities. His involvement with Monrovia extends to also serving 
as a cultural ambassador for the Republic of Liberia during its Year of Return. 
 
Although he has traveled widely in the African Continent, he also has worldwide travel 
experience which makes him qualified to serve on the board of directors. 
As a trained attorney, I also believe he will be an added asset in the areas of 
governance and board development. It is with these qualifications that I support his 
candidacy for the 2022 class of the board of directors for Sister Cities International. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lorna K. Johnson 
 
Lorna K. Johnson 
SCI-Africa  
 


